
 
 

 

 

 

 

ADVISORY NO. 23-2019 

09 April 2019 
 

OVERSEAS VOTING 2019: 
 

ST. PETERSBURG MOBILE VOTING MISSION 
 
 

FURTHER TO EARLIER ANNOUNCEMENTS, REGISTERED OVERSEAS VOTERS 

WHO ARE PARTICIPATING IN THE MOBILE VOTING MISSION AT ST. PETERSBURG 

ARE ADVISED TO PROCEED TO THE PARISH OF ST. CATHERINE OF THE ROMAN 

CATHOLIC CHURCH (32-34 NEVSKY PROSPEKT) ON 14 APRIL 2019 (SUNDAY), FROM 

9 AM TO 4 PM.     

 

Please check your name on the Certified List of Overseas Voters posted in our official 

Facebook page (Philippine Embassy in Russia) and website (moscowpe.dfa.gov.ph).  

 

For those who have not sent the request to claim their ballot at St. Petersburg, 

PLEASE SEND YOUR NAME ON OR BEFORE APRIL 11, 2019 through our Facebook 

Page “Philippine Embassy in Russia”. We will publish the list of persons whose ballots 

will be hand-delivered to St. Petersburg. Only those whose names are in our published 

list can receive their ballots. 

 
Please read our previous Overseas Voting Advisories for more information. You may 

direct your questions and concerns to COMELEC’s Office for Overseas Voting through their 

Facebook page, “Office for Overseas Voting PH” / @overseasvotingph. 

 

Maraming salamat po! 
 

  
 

 


